NEWS AROUND THE PLANTS

Plant One

Pansy Davis, of the Experimental
Department, and Lillie Hill, of the
Shipping Department, have returned to
work after being hospitalized. We're
glad to have them back.

A speedy recovery is wished for
Luke Jones, of the Finishing Depart-
ment, who recently underwent surgery.
Hope he will soon be well enocugh to
come back to work.

Pointer

Gladys Adams, of the Finishing
Department, has returned to work
after a week's vacation at Nags Head
and Ocracoke--fishing and resting.

Loretta Bryant and Maude Han-
cock are both back to work after
several days at Myrtle Beach.

Wray Russell and his family are
at home for a week with his parents,
Clara and Herman Russell. The
grandsons are really having fun--so
are Clara and Herman. Clara is
employed in the Finishing Department
of the Pointer and Herman is employed
in Plant #7.

Pearl Smith is finding it hard to
get back to work after a whole week
roaming around in Florida. Pearl is
in the Finishing Department.
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Plant Four

Faye Mabe, seamer of Plant #4,
and Kenneth White were married at
the home of Russell White on Belews

Creek road on June 3, 1961. They
are now making their home at 136
Drummon Street in Kernersville, N.C.
Congratulations and best wishes to
them!

Plant Six

Welcome back to Kathleen Jones,
Vera Vanhoy and Mitchell Stephens,
all of whom have been out because of
illness. Kathleen is a looper, Vera
is looper instructor and Mitchell is
a knitter, all of Plant #6.

Vacations have started in Plant
#6. Agnes Frazier, looper, and her
family spent a weekend at Carolina
Beach; and Nona Thompson, inspector,
and her family vacationed at Topsail
and Morehead. They report that the
water's fine

Dewitt Winfree, supervisor of
the Knitting Department, brought
back a wealth of fishing stories from
his week's fishing trip to Morehead
and Swansboro. We forgot to ask if
he brought back any fish.
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